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D0428-0l Cork County Council - Mogeely - Application Withdrawn 

The Agency notifies you of its decision to accept the withdrawal of the Waste Water Discharge Licence application in 
respect of the agglomeration named Mogeely, Register Numer D0428-0l. 

A copy of the Decision and Inspector's Report, including all associated application documentation, is available for 
inspection on the Agency's website www.epa .ie 

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maire 



Maire Buckley 
Programme Officer 
Environment Licensing Programme 
Environmental Protection Agency 
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